Park Board Meeting November 4, 1981

Present: Gary Hutchinson, Stacy Solinski

Absent: Mr. Holes, Tom McNamara

61d Business

Balance on hand November 1, 1981 \$1,454.99

The fencing by the ice rink between the ditch and the road is in completion. A balance of \$100 will be paid to Mr. Carpenter upon completion.

Approximatly \$300 worth of damage was done to the fencing

around the tennis courts. An estimation will be obtained and correction made before winter.

Damages done were:

2 posts were bent 1 post must be replaced

There w_as a problem between the Township and the Village about locking up the park. The Township says no, and we will follow thier decision. The-iee-Fink

The ice rink will be flooded before the holidays.

New Business

Appointments and reservations for the Park are ready to be made. Contact Mr. Hobes.

No guaruntee for fast pitch softball, or for the sandbuggy races organized by the Jaycees.

Mr. and Mrs. Schmitzer had a family reunion schedualed for Sunday, August 23, 1981. A sandbuggy race had been schedualed for the same day, and ruined the Schmitzer reunion. They were guarunteed the park for August 2, 1982 because of last years inconvenience.

The tennis court lights are turned off completly.

Gary will meet with Mr. Holes about the park reservations.

Meeting adjourned at 7:25 pm.

Sincerely submitted, Stacy Solanski